
NEOkla Minutes  June 6, 2017  
 
Board members present were Todd Swain – RE, Jason Baney – Assistant  
RE, Kathryn Roehmer – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox, Jeff 
Maize, James Stowers, Mike Tritt, and George Walker.  The minutes of the May 
meeting and the treasurer’s report were approved as presented. 
 
Solo Report – Jason Baney:  There were 51 drivers at the June 4 event at 
Stroud, with 7 weekend members and 13 novices.  The next event is June 25 at 
Stroud, a joint event with Oklahoma Region. 
 
Club Racing – Neil Cox:  The Majors race at HPT was a good event with a 
decent entry.  The new track surface was greatly appreciated.  The Majors 
scheduled for Hastings is in doubt.  Check the SCCA website for schedule 
updates. 
 
Road Rally – Garry Deaton:  There is a rally scheduled for August 13. There 
was discussion as to the type, which will be determined later.  Garry asked for a 
budget.  Betty Martin moved to allocate $200.00 dollars.  James Stowers 
seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
The next meeting will be on July 11 at BurnCo,. 
 
Betty Martin 
Secretary 
 
 
 


